
GO Expansion Construction Notice 

 

 

Information as of: November 28, 2023  

Temporary Sidewalk Closure – York 
Street Between Front Street and 
Bremner Boulevard 
December 18, 2023 

 

 

 
Project Overview  
GO service is expanding to serve you better - with more frequent service, more stations, 
cleaner technology, and more connections. Across the entire network, our goal is to deliver 
over 10,000 train trips a week - so you won’t need a schedule because you know the next train 
will be coming soon. GO Expansion will transform the GO rail network from a commuter 
service into an all-day, rapid system. 
 
 
  



 
 

Contact Us: 
  Write to us at: torontowest@metrolinx.com 
  Find us on Twitter @GOExpansion 
  Visit the website: www.metrolinx.com/yourproject 
  Disponible en français sur demande. Si vous êtes intéressé, veuillez envoyer un courriel à: torontowest@metrolinx.com 

 

What You Need to Know  
As part of investigative work for the GO Expansion On-Corridor Works project, crews will 
occupy a delineated section of the north-south sidewalk along the east side of York Street to 
conduct bridge sampling to support geotechnical investigations near the Union Station rail 
corridor. This work will support future track and infrastructure updates.  
  
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

WHAT TO EXPECT 
• A geotechnical engineer and surveyors will occupy the 

north-south sidewalk along the east side of York Street 
between Front St and Bremner Blvd to conduct bridge 
sampling activity. 

• We apologize for any inconvenience and ask for your 
patience as we complete this critical work. 

Scan the QR code to watch a video and 
learn more about this important 

  

HOURS OF WORK  
• Work is expected to take place starting December 

18 for 3 nights between 10:30 p.m. and 6 a.m. 
within the area highlighted on the map for several 
hours per day.  

 
TRAFFIC DETAILS 
• Temporary lane adjustments or closures may be 

required to complete this work safely.  
• Signage and delineation will be installed as 

required to direct motorists around the work zones.  
 
PEDESTRIAN DETAILS 
• Pedestrians are encouraged to travel to detour 

along the York East Teamway and to use the north-
south sidewalk along west side of York Street. 

• A pedestrian crossing will be available at the 
intersection of York Street and Bremner Boulevard. 

 
TRANSIT INFORMATION 
• No anticipated impact to transit.  
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